Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WS

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 17" March

The children had a fantastic Red Nose Day today and we were very lucky to also be able to visit the Someone Special
sale! We loved seeing all of their funky hairstyles too, as well as some fantastic red nose designs!

A ParentMail has been sent out regarding the kit list and the medical form for our residential trip to Kingswood.
Please can we ask that this form is completed by Wednesday 29t March. If there are any problems, or any
medications you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher.

With our production of Moana fast approaching, please can we encourage the children to learn their lines. This
would be extremely helpful! The performance dates are as follows:

Performance 1 Tuesday 28™ March 1.30pm — 2.30pm (approx.)

Performance 2 Wednesday 29t March 9.15 — 10.15 (approx.)

We will be confirming the performance times next week so please look out for a ParentMail. Children will come
home in their costumes after performance 1, so it is important that they come into school in their costume
Wednesday morning for performance 2. We will welcome the children into the classroom at 8:40am on that
Wednesday morning. They will leave their uniform at school overnight to change into it after performance 2. This
means children will not need to wear PE kit on Wednesday as there will be no PPA session this week. PE will take
place as normal on Thursday.

A ParentMail has been sent out regarding costumes for Moana. This is also on Google classroom. Please can we ask
that costumes are brought into school by Friday 24" March at the latest.

Please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher if you have any questions or queries, including if you are
struggling to find something in particular for your child’s costume.

We are so excited that our residential to Kingswood is fast approaching! We would just like to remind you of the final
upcoming instalment that will be due in the coming weeks:
e Final payment of £70 by Monday 27" March 2023

You are welcome to pay before this date; however, that is the deadline for the payment. We are sorry for any
confusion over other dates, but this is the correct final date.

Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week:

Rowan L - For demonstrating fantastic perseverance in his learning.

Ivy B - For fantastic attitude to learning and involvement in our class discussions.

Pippa C - For working so hard to learn your lines for our production.

Dolly B - For always being so generous and kind hearted to those in the class.

Fearne W - For working really hard to improve sentence structure within her writing.
Teodor Y - For being a great Woodpecker and friend to everyone, wishing you all the best!
Kaia C - For always being kind and considerate in the classroom and helping Mrs Pippin.
Alexander S - For working hard in PE and making great improvements on your dolly rolls.

We are very proud of you all!
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Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails
below:

Nightingales: Miss Hines |hines@waorplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 4 Team


mailto:lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

